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Craig, Sondra

From: Dale Norris <dnorris678@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, March 4, 2024 4:52 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Cc: khawthorne@scenicbluffs.org
Subject: Reach Center zoning change

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
Hi,  
 
I am writing to support the rezoning of the Reach Center. 
I believe that Scenic Bluffs is doing good work at the center and that being able to add dental services is an important addition. 
The expansion of services there to include dental would be quite beneficial to the community. 
 
Thank you, 
Dale Norris 
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